
LEAGUE STANDARDS GUIDELINES 

 

The Birmingham & District Football League expects : 

- all clubs to be properly administered, to maintain good and proper standards of 
administration and to comply with the Birmingham & District Football League 
rules; and 
 

- all clubs, and their officers, managers, coaches, players and spectators, to 
maintain the highest standards of behaviour, in the interests of the laws and the 
spirit of the game of Association Football. 

In order to maintain the reputation and standards of the Birmingham & District 
Football League, the Officers and the Management Committee monitor club 
administration and behaviour.  Clubs deemed not to be maintaining appropriate 
standards of administration or behaviour may be called to attend a League Standards 
Committee meeting, with a view to reviewing their administration or behaviour and 
giving advice on how their administration or behaviour may be improved. 

Should a club be called to a League Standards Committee meeting, the club may be 
charged an Administration Fee, to cover the costs of arranging League Standards 
Committee meetings. 

 


